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December 15, 2017 
 
North Forest High School Parents and Students: 
 
With the spring semester fast approaching, I wanted to take a moment to share some exciting news 
with you. Construction on our new building is nearly complete, and we soon will be the proud owners 
of a beautiful, modern facility, built under the 2012 Bond Program.  
 
This is an incredibly exciting time for our community. Our new school will not only enhance the 
learning environment for our students, but also inspire pride in our community for generations to 
come.  
 
The new North Forest High School will formally open its doors when we return from winter break on 
Monday, Jan. 8, 2018. Students should report that day to our new building, located at 10726 Mesa 
Drive.  
 
School hours will remain the same — 8:15 a.m. to 3:40 p.m., Monday through Friday, with doors 
opening at 7:55 a.m. for breakfast. Students arriving on the first day of school should enter through 
the main entrance and report to the cafeteria. Our regular dress code — khaki pants and black 

collared shirt — will apply.  
 
The new campus can be accessed via two driveways located off of Mesa Drive. The east driveway is 
reserved for school buses. The west driveway is reserved for cars and will allow you to access our 
student drop-off lane in front of the school. This driveway also will allow you to access our student 
and visitor parking lots located at the front of the school and faculty parking lots located at the rear 
and west of the building.  
 
As always, all parents and visitors must use the main front entrance to check-in with school staff 
before gaining entry into the building.  
 
This is truly a momentous occasion for our school community, and I’m sure you’re as excited as I am 
to see the new school. We will be hosting an Open House on Thursday, Jan. 11 at 6 p.m. so that 
you can meet your student’s teachers and come take a look around. We hope to see you there. 
 
Should you have any questions prior to winter break, please don’t hesitate to contact our school 
office at 713-636-4300. Otherwise, I hope you all have a great winter break and look forward to 
seeing you in the new year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Darryl Henson, Principal 
North Forest High School  

 
 


